Dear Parent/Carer,

Y1 VISIT FROM ZOO LAB - TUESDAY 17TH JANUARY 2017

We have arranged for Zoo Lab to visit school on Tuesday 17th January to see our Y1 children.

The children will have the opportunity to see, touch and handle the animals, and learn all about their current topic at the same time. This should be a fun, and valuable learning experience for the children. The cost of the workshop will be £5.00 per person.

If you would like your child to take part in the workshop, please complete the permission slip below and return to school **by Monday 16th January 2017** along with making payment online via Parent Pay.

Yours sincerely, Lee Spencer Head Teacher

Y1 VISIT FROM ZOO LAB - TUESDAY 17th JANUARY 2017	
I do/do not* wishworkshop. I have paid £5.00 online via Parent Pay.	(name of child) to take part in the
* delete as appropriate	
Signed	(parent/carer)